
Halifax Concert Band Society 
Annual Meeting November 13, 2018 
Report of the Membership Director 

 
The membership of our band currently includes 52 paid members, five guest musicians, two life-time 
members and one honorary registered member.  Based on the band’s financial circumstances, the annual 
fee was kept at $140, for another year. 
 
Once again, membership was controlled by implementing a cut-off date for new members. However, if a 
new person plays an instrument that the band needs, exceptions can be made. We are actively looking 
for an oboe player. 
 
 
 
                                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Bob Kanygin, Membership Director 


